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39.           Oppose Patricia A McAllister As we all should know, DOGE is in Los Angeles to perform audits concerning 
why there are 25 million homeless Americans in LA county. Note: The recent 
homeless count is incorrect. The homeless count for Skid Row took one day. 
There are 50,000 homeless Americans on Skid Row. A one day homeless 
count was impossible! This particular proposal is to give LAHSA millions to 
perform services for the homeless. LAHSA recently fired the Foundational 
Black American female director of two years, claiming fraud. Fraud has been 
occurring in LAHSA for over 20 years! The point here is the fact that the 
Board of Supervisors does not demand audits after it awards trillions in 
contracts. Not demanding audits means that the agencies who are approving 
those contracts are also allegedly receiving kickbacks. The Board of 
Supervisors most establish a policy that all awards for ALL entities must 
undergo financial audits twice a year! 
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